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Community Speed Watch is a partnership initiative, using the combined efforts of local residents and 

parish councils. By working together, Community Speed Watch enables local people to become 

actively involved in helping to slow down traffic in 30mph zones within their community.  

Motorists who speed through residential neighbourhoods are often unaware of the impact their 

actions have on other road users or the dangers they pose. Speed checks show that drivers 

exceeding the speed limit are often local to the village or surrounding area.  

…………………………… 

We still have a speeding issue in Evenley, in particular on Broad Lane despite the two cameras. Being 

a speed watch volunteer is a useful exercise but not always pleasant. Everyone has been trained and 

we currently have a total of ten volunteers. We have sadly lost Ken and one person is being trained 

next month.  

If you would like to volunteer to be a part of this worthwhile project, please contact me on: 

zelda@cqc-ltd.com 

Placards have recently gone back up to remind people of the speed and we will be holding speed 
watch sessions this year in May and September.    
 
We will continue until the traffic calming measures are in place.  

For more information, please visit: http://www.evenleypc.org.uk/county/speedwatch.html 

Thank you. 
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